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As a medical patient from Massachusetts I know exactly what testing brings to the
table and it’s not safety and patient priority. The testing would decrease cannabis
quality by removing smaller craft growers from the market, increase costs and
decrease access for patients on strict budgets who already have a tough time affording
their meds. Testing does nothing unless it’s completely random, state funded, and at
the store level. Producers are allowed to remediate product using radiation which
more than likely has a more harmful effect that hasn’t been studied yet. Please stop
this bill and really think about other ways to make the market safer



